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  PUBLIC WORKS 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

 

Locations:   
Newell Street, Willison Street 
to Main Street 
 
Project Details: 
The Township of North Dumfries 
contractor, Brantco Construction, will 
be commencing road resurfacing 
construction for approximately 4-6 
weeks (weather depending). These 
works will include removing and 
replacing damaged curbs, pulverizing 
existing road surfacing, re-setting 
maintenance holes covers and catchbasins, and paving of the top lift of asphalt. 
 
August 8, 2022 – approximately October 2022 
 
Additional project information you need to know: 
 
Driveway Access  
 
Driveway access may be interrupted for minimal periods of time.  During the construction, we 
will make a concerted effort to maintain access to your driveway, however, Staff and 
Representatives from Brantco Construction will make best efforts to advise residents 48 hours 
in advance if your driveway will be blocked temporarily.  If you are unable to enter the driveway 
due to construction, please park your vehicle on an adjacent side street or elsewhere to 
accommodate construction activities. 
  
Parking 
 
To ensure an effective and efficient project, residents are asked to not park vehicles on the road 
between, 6:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., during construction.  Vehicles impeding the construction will 
be tagged by the Township’s By-Law Enforcement. 
 
Encroachment 
 
Construction may affect private lawn features within the Township boulevard.  Homeowners 
are responsible for removing items such as gardens, lawn sprinklers, hedges, driveway 
timber/concrete edges, etc. to avoid unintentional damage due to the construction.  Sprinkler 
systems and lawn features mention above that are damaged by the construction work will 
not be repaired.   
 
Network Outages  
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Due to the nature of the work, a network outages may occur on telephone, cable and/or internet 
services.  Please report any outages discovered directly to your service provider. 
 
Sod  
 
Grass boulevards damaged by construction will be repaired.  Please note, only the boulevard 
area impacted by the construction will be repaired as the Township does not provide full 
boulevard replacement.  We appreciate your efforts to water and maintain the new sod. 
 
Waste Collection & Mail Delivery 
 
Waste collection and mail delivery will not be disrupted.  Waste is to be placed curbside for 
collection by our Contractors on the regularly scheduled day by 7 am.   The contractor will move 
the material to a designated collection area on your behalf.   Please ensure that you label your 
containers with your municipal address so they may be returned to you.   Please note that 
containers will be returned by the end of the Contractor’s day. 
 
Note 
 
Residents are advised that entering into a contract with contractors working on the Township’s 
project for additional work on private property shall be done at the homeowner’s discretion.  
The Township cannot be involved with any private contracts. 
 
Contact  
 
We look forward to working with you in having our Contractor complete this project in a 
professional and timely manner.   
 
Darcy Miskie C.E.T. 
Brantco Construction 
Project Manager & Estimator 
Phone: 519-622-1600 Ext. 120 
 
Should you require information regarding this project, please contact the Township’s Public 
Works department at 519-632-8800 x136 or email publicworks@northdumfries.ca.   
 
 
Thank you in advance for your co-operation and patience. 
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